
  16.1 

Notice of Motion Tourism Mississauga Board  

Moved by Pat Saito 

 

Whereas Council set the original terms of reference for representation on the Tourism Mississauga 

Board at 2 Members of Council; and 

Whereas on May 6, 2020 Council agreed to change the terms to allow the Ward 1 Councillor 

representing Port Credit to sit on the board; and 

Whereas one of the sitting members, Councillor Parrish, has recently resigned from the board reducing 

the number of Councillors to the original 2 which was deemed to be an optimal number; and 

Whereas the purpose of the Tourism Mississauga Board is to promote the hospitality industry and 

tourism across the entire city; and  

Whereas the composition of the Tourism Mississauga Board was intended to be mainly stakeholders 

from the hospitality industry with minimal Council representation. 

Therefore be it resolved that Council amend Tourism Mississauga’s Bylaw No. 1 for the Tourism 

Mississauga Board to revert back to the original appointees from Council to be 2 and that no one be 

appointed to replace the resigning member. 

 

 


